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Thank you for taking the time to complete our OIT survey. Your valuable input will help us craft
our Cybersecurity Professional Development strategies for 2025 and beyond.

We would like to schedule a (follow-up in-person or virtual meeting) to discuss how we can
improve our support efforts in your day-to-day work on campus. When you have a moment,

please fill out our calendar invite, and we will send an OIT rep to meet with you.

We appreciate your time and look forward to improving our support for your day-to-day needs.

>> Schedule a time to Meet <<



https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcalendly.com%2Foit-cybersec%2F30min&data=05%7C02%7CJoyce.Taylor%40csi.cuny.edu%7C1afb7ab1f20e492e3f2d08dda90b71bf%7C6f60f0b35f064e099715989dba8cc7d8%7C0%7C0%7C638852588858903483%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=q54ffIBLb%2FLIVvKtgNRLzYB9BhRDlqdujpHSD4ssJuU%3D&reserved=0

